
 

 

Monday, 14
th

 March 2011 
 

7.30pm 
 

Mona Vale Memorial Hall 
1606 Pittwater Rd, Mona Vale 

(next to Mona Vale Library) 
Cost:  By donation.  

The ASG-MWP is proud to host  
a talk and discussion with 

 

 Paul Morris  Ricky Lyons 
 CEO Chairperson 

  
of the  

Metropolitan Local  
Aboriginal Land Council (MLALC) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

For further details Lizzie Landers 9918 2594 or Anna Bell 9913 7940 or to 
find out more about the Metropolitan Local Aboriginal Land Council  

visit their website www.metrolalc.org.au 
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